
Welcome Yap 

OPA New Staff 

Auditor 
 

Mr. Julian Falmog Tharngan 

 

Office of the Public 

Auditor (OPA)- Yap State 

is pleased to announce to 

the general public their 

new Staff Auditor on 

board  

With Yap OPA motto “We 

strive for excellence and 

the high-quality output for the performance of those who 

lead to bring honest, responsive and informative government 

to Yap”, Mr. Falmog very much has the experiences as an 

auditor and skills to make sure the motto is well followed 

with: 

++ 5+ years of work experiences in accounting 

and auditing, from associate to supervisor 

positions  

 

++ 4 years at Chaminade University as a 

Business Administration major  

 

++ Accomplishment as 2006 Class Salutatorian 

at Yap High School  
 


